Important message!

2021 18 August

From August 19, 2021, the Airport of local airlines Tashkent 3 will be closed
indefinitely for technical reasons.

All domestic flights will be operated according to the schedule from the Islam
Karimov Tashkent International Airport.

We apologize for any inconvenience!
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